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Stay Safe on Winter Roads 

Whether it’s snow, sleet or ice, winter weather can cause extremely dangerous road 
conditions. In 2022 there were 498 fatal traffic crashes, and an estimated 32,213 injury 
crashes that occurred when there were snow/sleet conditions at the time of the crash. 
Preparing yourself – and your vehicle – for winter weather is key. 
  
Follow these and other tips for driving in winter conditions from the National Highway Traffic 
Safety Administration (NHTSA): 
 

• Drive slowly. It is harder to control or stop your vehicle on a slick or snow-covered 
surface. Increase your following distance so that you will have plenty of time to stop for 
vehicles ahead of you. 

• Know what kind of brakes your vehicle has and how to use them properly. If you have 
antilock brakes, apply firm, continuous pressure. If you do not have antilock brakes, 
pump the brakes gently. 

• If you find yourself in a skid, stay calm and ease your foot off the gas while carefully 
steering in the direction you want the front of your vehicle to go. Continue to stay off 
the pedals (gas and brake) until you can regain control of your vehicle. 

  
Navigating Around Snow Plows 

• Do not crowd a snow plow or travel beside it. Snow plows travel slowly, make wide 
turns, stop often, overlap lanes, and exit the road frequently. 

• The road behind an active snow plow is safer to drive on because it is clear. 

• When you drive behind a snow plow, do not follow, or stop too closely. Snowplows can 
throw up a cloud of snow that can reduce your visibility to zero in less time than you can 
react. Never drive into a snow cloud – it can conceal vehicles or hazards.  

  
Learn more about winter driving with the NHTSA’s Winter Driving Tips. 
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Got a new tablet or smartphone? Visit https://www.fema.gov/mobile-app to 

download emergency preparedness apps and set up the emergency contact 

feature on your phone. 
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The Yadkin County Fire Marshal's Office is proud to serve the citizens of Yadkin County by promoting 

the importance of fire safety through education, inspections, and investigations. The Fire Marshal's 

Office functions under the direction of the emergency services director. 

The Fire Marshal's Office is responsible for various duties, which include: 

• County Fire Inspection Program 

• Fire / arson investigations 

• Budget preparation 

• Coordination between county government and county fire departments   

• Fire prevention programs 

• Response to emergency situations 

 

Ricky Leonard, Fire Marshal 
Phone: 336-849-7915             
Email: RLeonard@yadkincountync.gov                                                                                                         

Emergency: 9-1-1 

 

 
 

 

Disclaimer:  Although every effort is made to ensure the accuracy, currency and completeness of the information, Yadkin 

County Fire Marshal's Office (YCFMO) does not guarantee, warrant, represent or undertake that the information provided is 

correct, accurate or current. YCFO is not liable for any loss, claim, or demand arising directly or indirectly from any use or 

reliance upon the information. 
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